
Page 1 of 1 
 

Site Visit Report 

 

Overview: 

 
On June 06, 2016, UNDP site engineer conducted a site visit for the interested bidders 

related to the waste water project in Wadi Khaled, Knaisse and Hnaider villages in 

particular. 

The meeting point was in front of Wadi Khaled municipality at 11:00 am. 

 

Visit Plan: 

 
At 11:00 in the morning, 10 interested bidders were waiting in front of the municipality, 

and ready to start the field visit along with UNDP and the new mayor of Wadi Khaled. 

The visit plan was scheduled as the following: 

 

Time Description 

11:00 -11:30 
Meeting in Wadi Khaled municipality to provide the 

bidders a general overview about Wadi Khaled, 

Hnaider and Knaisse in particular. 

11:30-12:00 

Site visit to Hnaider village. During the visit, UNDP 

engineer explained the project concept and the network 

pipe routing. Also, the bidder got the chance to have a 

look on the desired septic tank location. 

12:00-12:30 

Site visit to Knaisse village. During the visit, UNDP 

engineer explained the project concept and the network 

pipe routing. Also, the bidder got the chance to have a 

look on the desired septic tanks location. 

 

 

During the visit, we explained to the bidders the importance of finishing the projects on 

time, with no possibility for extension. Therefore, they were encouraged to submit their 

work plan in line with the deadlines set in the ITB.  

 

Also, UNDP team focused on the safety measures that must be followed during the site 

works, otherwise the contractor will be stopped until the safety precautions are applied, 

while any delay will be considered against the contractor with no time extension. 

 


